May 9, 1984

The Mt. Joy Township Supervisors held their regular monthly meeting on
Wednesday, May 9, 1984 at 7:30 p.m. at the township municipal building on Hoffman
Home Road. All members were present.

Minutes were approved by motion of Jim Neth, 2" by Harry Hilbert, carried.

Treasurer’s report was approved by motion of Neth, 2" by Glenn Snyder, carried.

Bob Sharrah presented plans for review of a driveway access for the Chowder
House property, now to be known as WOW Plaza. A motion by Snyder, 2" by Neth, was
made to give WOW Plaza approval by the township for access unto Route 97, subject to
further planning from our engineer and Mt. Joy Township Planning Commission.

Milburn J. Harris subdivision plan along Plunkert Road consisting of 13 acres, was
approved by motion of Hilbert, 2" by Neth, carried.

Ordinances - Supervisors to direct solicitor to advertise building and flood plain
ordinance and sewage sludge ordinance in the Gettysburg Times.

County Aid money to be applied to Straley Road to replace top.

Secretary to advertise for FB1 - 1,000 tons base and 2,300 tons Wearing Course
with an ADT under 1,000. Also to bid for 3,000 gallons regular gas and 2,000 gallon
diesel fuel.

Ken Dehoff property problem at the intersection of Route 134 and Spangler School
Road - Solicitor is to write letter to Mr. Dehoff of the water problem and the problems that
are being caused by erosion.

Soil tests will be required for all future subdivision regardless of the amount of
acreage in the lot.

Supervisors agreed to participate in the Federal Bridge Inspection for all bridges
over 20’ in length.

Snyder to inquire concerning the Adams County Volunteer Service Program. He will try to
get more information of this program.

Meeting adjourned at 10 p.m. by motion of Neth, 2" by Hilbert, carried.

Submitted by Barbara J. Snyder, secretary.



